Friends of the Columbus Public Library Minutes October 17, 2017

Attendance: Michelle Hoffmann, Janet Halvorsen, Linda Parpart, Nora Vieau, Connie Schultz, Kristen Hart, Cindy Fessemyer, Sue Salter

Meeting started at 6:59pm

Minutes from September 17, 2017. Nora motioned to except minutes as written, seconded by Connie.  Motion carried.

Treasure’s Report:  No official report at this time. Culver’s Night made ~$300
A discussion was had to acquire our own Tax ID number, topic tabled until Pam is present.

Amazon Sales: Connie reports Deb has had four sales. Deb will continue to help with on line sales after she moves out of state. She will need assistance with mailing items out.

Annex meeting: Janet reports the main issue discussed is a need for better signage. 

Book Store notes:
Patron survey gave a wide range of hours.  It was decided to start holding a sale every second Saturday of the month 10am-2pm. More hours will be added as people are available to help.
Current dates will be November 11, 2017 December 9, 2017 and January 13, 2018

Nora volunteered to write the thank you note for the Columbus Journal.

Kristen will help with the Facebook postings.

Michelle with meet with Cindy to place a small ad on the Library Web page in search of volunteers for non-meeting activities (baked goods, store hours, Culver’s Night).

Cindy will be meeting with an electrician to discuss better lighting.


Next Meeting: November 21, 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reminder THERE WILL BE NO DECEMBER MEETING, but do please join the in the fun at the Annual Volunteer Holiday Party at the library. It’ll be Tuesday, December 19 from 5:30-7 pm at the library.
Janet made the motion to adjourn the meeting, Nora seconded.  Motion carried. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:57pm

Respectfully Submitted, Michelle Hoffmann Secretary

